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Councilmember Byers Hosts Community Forum on Thursday, Sept. 14th 

 

Yakima City Councilmember Patricia Byers will host a community forum this Thursday, 
September 14th. It will be 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm at Chuck Austin Place, 1630 South 16th Avenue, in 
the facility’s Flex Room. 
 
“The forum will provide an opportunity for community members to ask questions and provide 
feedback,” said Byers. “It will give people a chance to bring up issues and to learn more about 
what the Council and the City are working on now and what kinds of things should be focused 
on moving forward.” 
 
Light refreshments will be served during the forum. 
 
Byers expects public safety, traffic, road construction, economic development and other issues 
to be raised during the forum. In addition to Byers, City staff members will be at the forum to 
address questions that might come up and to provide information on specific City projects and 
policies. 
 
Byers represents District 3 on the Yakima City Council. She was elected to City Council in 
November 2019. 
 
Click City Council - City of Yakima, Washington (yakimawa.gov) for more about the Yakima City 
Council. 
 
 


